SARA Renewal Confirmation Letter

NC-S5ARA <info@nc-sara.org=>

To Darlene Williams

€ Reply %5 Reply All —» Forward wes

Mon 3/9/2020 10:25 AM

L National Council for

SARA

e State Authorization Reciprocity Agreements

w A voluntary, regional approach to stare oversight of distance educarion

Lori Williams

president) Chief Executive Officer

TPaul LiNngenmeirer

Chair, NC-SARA Board

National Council Board

Barbara Ballard

Kansas Legislature

*Chris Bustamante (retired)

Rio Salado College

Kathryn G. Dodge

Dodge Advisory Group, LLC

Dianne Harrison

California state University, Northridge

*Susan G. Heegaard

Midwestern Higher Education Compact

*Teresa Lubbers [Treasurer)

Indizna Commission for

Higher Education

Leah Matthews
Distance Education

Accrediting Commission

Demaree Michelau

‘Wizstern Interstate Commission
for Higher Education

*Patricia O'Brien

New England Association of

Schools and Colleges

Stephen Pruitt

Southern Regional Education Board
Pam Quinn (retired)

Dallas County Community

College District

Edward "Ed" Ray

4/20/2020

LS 2T SNATY L.

MNatchitoches, LA 71497
Dear Dr. Darlene Williams,

On behalf of the National Council for State Authorization Reciprocity Agreements, | am pleased to
inform you that Morthwestern State University of Louisiana has successfully renewed for another year
of institutional participation in the SARA initiative. Your institution will continue to be listed on our
website (www.nc-sara.org) and we encourage you to continue to inform students of your participation

and its benefits.

A great deal of work has gone into the development and implementation of the SARA initiative. We
know that SARA is increasing administrative efficiency and lowering the costs of abtaining authorization
to provide postsecondary distance education in states that join. These benefits are resulting in
increased access as institutions like yours are able to make their academic programs more widely

available and accept enrollments from students in many other states.

But increased access and efficiency will mean little if they are not accompanied by high quality. That is
why all SARA institutions annually commit to several steps designed to ensure that courses and
programs they offer through the SARA initiative provide high-quality learning opportunities that can

help students reach their goals.
Thank you for joining us in this work and best wishes for your continued success.

Sincerely,

[
L]
Lori Williams

Executive Director
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